

## To my dear clients,

Some of you are beginning to hear through the 'grape-vine' that I'm moving and those rumors are not rumors. This fall, my husband and I will be relocating to Tampa, FL for his job. This is a great opportunity for us, but it is quite bitter-sweet at the same time. I have met so many great families and individuals during my time as a photographer here and am going to miss the opportunity to continue to capture the memories for you and your families.

It has not been my intent to keep you all in the dark, but rather, it was my hope that I would be able to share with you that I had found someone to buy my business and take over the studio so that you would have someone to pick up where I have to leave off; someone with similar style that I knew you'd be in good hands with. Unfortunately that is not the case. With that said, I do have some photographer friends scattered throughout Lycoming county that I can refer you to; ones that either have their own studio or just aren't ready to take the HUGE leap into a studio space. If you want some recommendations, send me an email and I'd be happy to pass on their contact information.

Your image files will be going with me, so if there's something you want to order from a previous session don't hesitate to contact me; email will be the best way kdean@kareydeanphotography.com.

I want to take this opportunity to sincerely thank each one of you for your support and trust in capturing some of your most precious life moments. We've shared many laughs, frustrations, even tears and I cherish you all!

God Bless!

Karey Dean